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	NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION WORK


Kansas Gas Service contractor, NPL, is performing an improvement project in your area. This work will provide for continued safe, reliable natural gas service for our customers. 

The project is beginning the week of March 3 and will be completed in approximately four weeks (unless unforeseen circumstances occur). Work will take place Monday through Friday between 7:30 a.m. and 5 p.m., with occasional work on Saturday.  

The construction is in the intersection of E. Douglas Avenue and N. Washington. 
· N. Washington will be restricted to the middle two lanes from E. English Street to E. 1st Street N., 
· This includes a temporary east lane closure in front of Quik Trip on N Washington. 
In the interest of safety, please be aware of the project equipment and personnel and follow all traffic control signs. 
Some projects may require natural gas service to be turned off for a short time. If your natural gas service is turned off, our technician will need to enter your home/business for safety checks of visible and accessible natural gas appliances. If an appliance is non-compliant, it will need to be repaired by a qualified service agent before we can restore natural gas service. An adult, 18 years or older, must be home.
If you have any questions or experience a problem or issue during the construction process, please contact Kansas Gas Service at 800-794-4780. If you experience a sewer problem following the completion of work in your area, please call Kansas Gas Service at 888-482-4950 before you or a plumber perform any clearing operation of the sewer line.

We appreciate your patience and apologize for any inconvenience as we work to deliver natural gas for a better tomorrow.

Kansas Gas Service Operations

Dig Safe: Remember to always call 811 two business days before digging!
Safety Message: If you smell natural gas, please leave the area immediately. Do not operate electrical equipment such as phones, doorbells, light switches, garage doors or vehicles. Then call 911 and Kansas Gas Service at 888-482-4950. For more safety tips and natural gas information, please visit our website at KansasGasService.com.


